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Site Report – Chignik Lake – October, 2019 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Matthew Stark, Chignik Lake Head 
Teacher  

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 
October 12 – Fire Safety Campfire
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October 29 - Parent Teacher Conferences 
October 31 – Halloween Party/Carnival. Student Council sponsored a Halloween party/carnival. There were 
games, snacks, and a haunted house.  

Personnel  
Janet Monsen, our long-term sub left Chignik Lake on October 31. Ken our new sub is coming to replace her 
on November 9th.  
Inez O’Domin went to cooks training October 11 -12  

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
Students are enjoying our robotics grant. We spent sometime exploring and being to program our robots. 
Our students like hands on STEM activities to complete standards in Science, Technology, and Employability.   

Technology Progress 
Computers have been working fine. We have received timely help, when need from the technology 
helpdesk.  

Facility Update 
Facility Tim McDermott has been a responsive in meeting our needs as they arise.  

LSAC Activity 
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LSAC Meeting was held on. The LSAC has money in a community account and has decided to spend the 
money on incentives for student who are at school on time each day.  

Volunteer Report 
 

Professional Development 
Jane and Matthew attended district inservice in King Salmon. We enjoyed learning from other small schools.  
The inservice was well planned and run by Bill, Kate Cornell, and the staff at Bristol Bay School. We really 
enjoyed our calm, sunny weather flight to and from Naknek, if we could have that kind of weather every 
year, that would be great.  

Pupil Attendance 
 

Student and Staff Safety 
Student had lessons on fire safety on October 12th. This was followed by a campfire and snacks.  
A fire drill was held on October 29.  
Students were notified of the cold weather clothing policy in place for now for district travel.  

Subsistence Calendar 
The students are working to stay on pace, but find the amount of standards and depth to be challenging in a 
shorter school year.  

Other 
 

 


